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Tuesday 12 March 2024 

 

 

R.E: Cuffley Camp, Year 5 residential trip: 19th-21st June 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Our Year 5 residential visit to Cuffley Camp is approaching! The aim of the trip is to encourage 
children to take part in an Active Learning Group which has been carefully designed to encourage 
the development of resilience, team-work and self-confidence. 

In order to provide more information about the trip, which is taking place between the 19th and 21st 
June 2024, we will be holding a meeting on Tuesday 23rd April 2024 at 3:45pm, in 5 Magnolia. We 
expect the meeting to last for approximately half an hour. It will be an opportunity for you to learn 
more about the Cuffley Camp experience and ask questions regarding the trip. 

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting. 

Yours sincerely, 

Kelli Arnold 

Assistant Head 

 

 


